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Julius Blackmon Rejoins Skanska as Vice President of 
Preconstruction 
 
Atlanta, G.A. – Skanska USA announced today that Julius Blackmon returned to 
the company as vice president of preconstruction in the Atlanta office. 
 
With more than 25 years experience in the healthcare construction industry, 
Blackmon will provide support to and leadership for healthcare clients across the 
Southeastern U.S. His initial focus will be on the University Medical Center 
project in New Orleans, and other healthcare projects in Florida, Georgia and the 
Carolinas. He will also assist Skanska’s national Healthcare Center of Excellence 
with project pursuits. 
 
“Julius has focused on healthcare for the majority of his career, amassing a 
resume few in our industry can match,” said Skanska USA Executive Vice 
President and Georgia General Manager John Reyhan. “He will be an invaluable 
resource to the Atlanta market as we continue to build our healthcare portfolio.” 
 
Previously, Blackmon worked at Skanska in the Atlanta office for 11 years. He 
then joined BE&K Building Group, where he served as vice president of 
preconstruction.  
 
Blackmon has worked on a variety of high-profile projects throughout his career, 
including Emory Midtown Hospital and Piedmont Hospital in Atlanta, Duke 
University Medical Center in Durham, N.C., and Tampa General Hospital in 
Tampa, Fla.  
 
He lives in Atlanta and is active with Auburn University’s building science 
program and the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society.  
 
“This is an exciting time to be involved in healthcare construction as Skanska is 
working hard to provide innovative and sustainable solutions to our clients,” 
Blackmon said. “I’m thrilled to be back at Skanska.”   
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Jessica Murray, Senior Director of Communications, Skanska USA, 404-946-
7468, jessica.murray@skanska.com 
Hayley Hutchins, Jackson Spalding, 404-214-0685, 
hhutchins@jacksonspalding.com 
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This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com. 
 
Skanska USA is one of the largest, most financially sound construction networks in the country 
serving a broad range of industries including healthcare, education, sports, data centers, 
government, aviation, transportation, and water/wastewater. Headquartered in New York with 35 
offices across the country, Skanska USA employs approximately 7,000 employees committed to 
sustainable construction and an injury-free workplace. Skanska USA Building, which specializes 
in building construction, and Skanska USA Civil, which is focused on civil infrastructure, 
generated $4.8 billion in revenue in 2010, representing 31 percent of Skanska’s global 
construction revenues. Additional operations in the U.S. include Skanska USA Commercial 
Development, which pursues commercial development initiatives in select U.S. markets, and 
Skanska Infrastructure Development Americas, which develops public-private partnerships.   
Global revenue of parent company Skanska AB, headquartered in Stockholm and listed on the 
Stockholm Stock Exchange, totaled $16.9 billion in 2010.  
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